
 

 

 

            TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

      FROM:  STEVE LIDGARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR – BUSINESS SERVICES 

  SUBJECT:  HAGGEN COMMUNITY GIVING   

       DATE:  JANUARY 5, 2021 

       TYPE:  INFORMATIONAL ONLY  

 

 

The Stanwood Haggen store selected the Stanwood Camano School District as the recipient of their 

“Building Brighter Futures Together” fundraising campaign, which falls under the Haggen Foundation’s 

Youth and Education Initiative. The campaign will run from January 6 through March 2, 2021. Haggen’s 

guests will be able to donate through the pin-pad at the check stands. 

The Haggen Foundation donated $10,000 to the district last summer under their “solution to end hunger 

in our community’s initiative”.  The district has been using that donation to distribute additional snacks 

and meals to students in our schools. 

This donation will not be limited to food programs, but the more general “youth in education” area.  

After receiving the funding, the district will determine what additional services will be offered to the 

youth in our communities. 

 


